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Over the past few weeks, serious doubt has emerged regarding the figures featuring in several 
Molecular Biology publications.  

 
The CNRS and ETH Zurich have decided to set up a scientific commission of inquiry, with CNRS in the 
lead and contribution from ETH Zurich, which will be composed of experts. Their role will be to establish 
the facts. 
 
In this context, institutions have a duty to act in strict compliance with ethical standards, which do not allow 
any public statement to be issued prior to completion of the process in order to ensure that an in-depth 
analysis is carried out, in which all parties can freely express their views. In the same logic and to 
guarantee that the inquiry is conducted serenely, the name of the experts forming part of the commission 
cannot be disclosed at this stage. 
 
When the process is completed, the two institutions will decide if disciplinary measures have to be taken. 
The results and the consequences of the inquiry will then be made public. 
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